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Wednesday 8th June 2022 
 

Y4 Visit to the National Science and Media Museum 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
At Crossley Hall Primary, we understand that learning outside of the school environment is a valuable and 
effective means of enhancing the curriculum and pupils’ learning, understanding and personal and social 
development. 
 
In light of the above, we are planning an educational visit to the National Science and Media Museum to 
enhance the children’s understanding of our ‘sound’ topic that we explored at the beginning of the term.  
We believe that this visit will prove to be significantly beneficial to pupils, and we hope that as parents, you 
will also recognise the value and importance of this visit. 
 
The visits will take place on Thursday 30th June 2022.  Children will need to arrive at the usual time of 
8:30am for a 9:30am departure.  Children will wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch (unless 
they are free school meals in which case a packed lunch will be provided). We are due to arrive back in 
school before the end of the school day.  In order to ensure that this opportunity is available to our pupils, 
we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.00. This will include the ‘Bring the Thunder’ 
workshop as well time in the Games Lounge and Wonderlab. Whilst the school does contribute towards 
the cost of all school visits, we also rely on voluntary contributions from parents and carers to allow the 
visit to happen.  If we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the visit will not go ahead. 
 
If you would like your child to attend the visit, please can you email their name and class to 
adminteam@chps.paymat.org confirming they will attend the National Science and Media Museum.  All 
payments should be made via ParentPay.  Please contact the office if you do not have your ParentPay login 
details. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Barstow, Mrs Ninson and Miss McHugh 
Year 4 Team 
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